Brendo arrives in Spain

Brendan and Rhianon have arrived in Spain to prepare for the Pirelli Star Driver Shootout
which will take place during the World Rally Championship event, Rally Spain, from
October 21 - 24.

The Aussie duo have spent their first couple of days in Spain sightseeing and even had the
opportunity to visit the Catalunya F1 track.

Check back regularly for updates on their preparation for the Shootout.




